
Here’s some good news. From July 2019, you’ll start to notice  
the words ‘could you save money on another plan?’ appear  
on your energy bill. This isn’t a marketing ploy by the company. 

Instead, it’s a requirement of the Victorian Government.  
Now, all energy companies are responsible for giving you  
the cheapest energy plan available.

Call your energy company today and ask for their ‘best offer’.  
It could save you money.

Save money on your 
energy bill with one 
simple phone call

The rumours are true.  
Your energy company now has  
to give you their ‘best offer’.
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